
 

  

Forest Classroom Days 

Every day this week a different class has been enjoying the great outdoors by doing an entire day of forest 

school learning. Working alongside expert Chris from DT Coaching, the staff and children have had an abso-

lutely marvellous time learning lots of new and exciting outdoor bushcraft skills. Despite the cold and rain, the 

children have loved learning how to make shelters, filter water, fire lighting, cooking bread on an open fire 

and many more skills too. We’ve got two more sessions next week to look forward to for Y3 and Y4 as well! 

We’re so lucky to have such a fantastic forest classroom to be able explore the different types of learning that 

nature can provide! 

Brass Carols 

Our wonderful brass musicians brought some festive cheer 

to the school this week with their fantastic renditions of 

some well know carols. We were all incredibly impressed 

by their talent and skills and very much enjoyed singing 

along too. If you’d like to have a listen. Just follow this link:  

https://youtu.be/TAgmx-W3oEw  

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 4 for this week’s 

cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake Sale is Year 5 on 

Fri 10th Dec. Thank you for your support. 

https://youtu.be/TAgmx-W3oEw


FOPS Requests 

Raffle Tickets for the Christmas Hampers went home this week. Tickets must be paid for in cash, 

not on Parent Pay. Thank you also for the contributions to the Christmas Hampers - 

your support is much appreciated. 

 

On Wednesday 8th Dec we are asking that children come to school with a ‘chocolate contribution’ 

towards our Chocolate Tombola. These can be a chocolate bar, packet of chocolates, or any other 

kind of chocolate treat - just remember that we are a nut free school. Thank you. 

Christmas Dates 

Covid is continuing to make things a little difficult at school at the moment, but we’re still making sure that the 

children will have lots of Christmas fun to enjoy. The following dates are coming up: 

 Mon 6th Dec - Choir Singing at Perran Bay Care Home. Children in the choir will be heading down into Perranporth 

to share some festive singing with the residents at Perran Bay. 

 Wed 8th Dec - Christmas Lunch . Children will be able to order a Christmas lunch from the morning menu when they 

arrive at school. 

 Wed 8th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day and Decorations Afternoon. Also on Wednesday, children will be able to wear 

a Christmas jumper to school and in the afternoon the different classes will be making all sorts of decorations! 

 Thur 9th Dec - Year 4 Christmas Treasure Trail. FOPS have organised for children to be able to participate in a special 

Christmas Treasure Trail around Perranporth. 

 Fri 10th Dec - Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 FOPS Christmas Treat!!! Children in Rec - Y3 will be invited to participate in a special 

Christmas treat including a visit with Santa, some snow and a special gift too - all kindly organised by FOPS. 

 Mon 13th Dec - Year 5 Christmas Treasure Trail. FOPS have organised for children to be able to participate in a spe-

cial Christmas Treasure Trail around Perranporth. 

 Wed 15th Dec - Year 6 Christmas Treasure Trail. FOPS have organised for children to be able to participate in a spe-

cial Christmas Treasure Trail around Perranporth. 

 Fri 17th Dec - Last Day before Christmas  

Perranporth School Christmas Writing Competition 2021 

 

Our annual writing competition is being launched this week. To enter, simply .  

Write a story that begins... 

 

“I woke with a start. What had woken me? I listened hard. Yes, there it was again. 

Bells, I could hear jingling bells…” 
 

You could write a story that includes pictures, text or even send in a video of you read-

ing your story!  

Please send all entries to your class teacher.  

Competition closing date is 9th December 

PRIZES TO BE WON!  

Crossing Patrol  

Unfortunately, CORMAC have been unable to fill the vacancy for the School 

Crossing Patrol outside Perranporth School. The recruitment advertisement is still 

running, but in the meantime CORMAC are unable to cover the crossing. Please 

be aware of this, especially if your child walks to and from school alone. 

 

If you interested in the post or know anybody who might be, the advert can be 

found here: 

School Crossing Patrol - Corserv (corservltd.co.uk)  

https://www.corservltd.co.uk/careers-at-corserv/jobs/school-crossing-patrol/


Come and join us for four days of festive fun in the run up to Christmas. No matter what the weather, each day will 

be full of activities for all to enjoy. From Dodgeball, Football and Basketball to Cricket, Archery and Rounders, we 

have something to suit everyone.  

  

We also have our guest coaches back running Dance sessions, Drama sessions, Survival Skills, Nerf Battles and Craft 

workshops.   

  

Not forgetting… NEW for Christmas 2021, we will also be offering the Virtual Reality (VR) experience. With a suite of 

all new Oculus Quest 2, your children will be able to enjoy a variety of games, fitness activities and more in a way 

that has never been experienced before. Don’t miss out!  

  

Food and Drink: Each child will be provided with a healthy Christmas themed packed lunch whilst with us, therefore 

all we ask is that everyone brings additional fluids with them to keep them hydrated.  

  

Clothing: Please ensure that children are wearing suitable clothing for sporting activities.  

  

Pick up and Drop off: Children will need to arrive at least 5 minutes before the scheduled camp start time so that we 

can get them signed in before the first lot of activities begin. We kindly ask that children are collected promptly.  

  

Nerf Battles: This session will only be available to those participants aged 6yrs+. 


